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HOLYOKE COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Dr. Christina Royal, President 
 
DATE: October 24, 2017 
 
SUBJECT: Appointment for Non-Unit Professional Staff  
 
 
NON-UNIT PROFESSIONAL APPOINTMENT (trust funded)  
Amanda Sbriscia – Vice President for Institutional Advancement and Executive Director of the HCC 
Foundation – 10/29/17  
 
 
SUGGESTED MOTION: To approve the appointment for the above Non-Unit Professional Staff  


